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29th November 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

 

I wrote to you last week about the challenging circumstances we find 

ourselves in as a school. Sadly, these circumstances have meant we have 

had to close our nursery - for the whole of this week - due to staff 

absences relating to Covid. We would urge you to book a PCR test for 

your child, if you have any concerns, to ensure we stop the spread of the 

virus within school. 

 

We also ask that you are patient and understanding at this time as many 

of our staff are facilitating a combination of roles to ensure we do not 

have to close other parts of the school too. However, if staffing becomes 

an issue, we will have no choice but to close other sections of the school 

due to the impact of Covid 19 on the Health and Safety of our site. 

 

I understand how difficult life is at the moment but we will continue to 

support our children to the best of our abilities. 

 

Thank you for your understanding, it is very much appreciated.  

 

Kindest regards, 

  
 
 
Simon Russell (Mr)        
Headteacher, Ankermoor      
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